












































Pen Spalding 
P.O. Box 668 
Wilderville, OR 97543 

Dear Mr. Spalding: 

February 10, 1978 

378-8508 

File No. 56870 

We have received your application for a permit to appropriate 
0.13 cubic foot per second of water from Slate Creek for the 
irrigation of 10.6 acres, a map, and the fee of $30.00 for which 
our receipt No. 65145 is enclosed. This application has been 
filed and assigned~- 56870. 

Water from the Applegate River and its tributaries will not always 
be available during dty periods due to the requirements of existing 
water rights and establish-Ad minimum flows. 

Your application is in satisfactory fonn for issuance of a pennit. 

DRB:cah 

Sincerely 

Donald R. Buell 
Water Rights Engineer 

cc: Ibbert B. Steiner 
Watemaster District #14 






